PASUGUAN NG PILIPINAS EMBASSY OF THE PHILIPPINES
SEOUL

21 September 2018

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism - Korea is in need of Trucking Service Company
for the Migrants Arirang Multicultural Festival from October 5 — 7, 2018. Attached is the Terms
of Reference.

Interested companies may submit price quotation/proposal on or before October 1, 2018 to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 3180520

Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and lily@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director and Attaché

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bidg., Euljiro 1 (g, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822)508-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.coe Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



TRANSPORTATION REQUIREMENTS OF PDOT-KOREA
FOR MIGRANTS ARIRANG MULTICULTURAL FESTIVAL
OCTOBER 5-7, 2018

TERMS OF REFERENCE:

Vehicle type: closed 1 ton truck

Schedule:
MAMF
Date Time | Route Remark
04-Oct | 15:00 | DOT storage -—-> DOT office ---> Yongji Munhwa Park, | 1 truck

Changwon

07-Oct | 19:00 |Yongji Munhwa Park, Changwon ---> DOT office ---> | 2 trucks
DOT storage .

BUDGET CEILING: KRW 2,200,000




